From: <fyi-request-28636-8bc0c523@requests.fyi.org.nz>

Sent: Thursday, 3 October 2024 9:17 am

To: OIA/LGOIMA requests at NetSafe <queries@netsafe.org.nz>
Subject: Official Information request - Urgent request

Dear NetSafe,

| am writing a dissertation on the HDCA and it requires some indication as to how many cases
have come under the HDCA since its enactment. | am wanting to know how many successful
prosecutions there have been under section 22 as of 2024. | am also wanting to know in how
many cases orders under s 19 have been granted. Any statistics or evidence along these lines
would be much appreciated. | am under a bit of pressure with the due date for this dissertation
being next week. | understand its unlikely but any effort to prioritise this request would be much
appreciated or even if someone could refer me to a source with similar information and
statistics.

Yours faithfully,

Isla Clarkson

This is an Official Information request made via the FYl website.

Please use this email address for all replies to this request:
fyi-request-28636-8bc0c523@requests.fyi.org.nz

Is queries@netsafe.org.nz the wrong address for Official Information requests to NetSafe
Incorporated? If so, please contact us using this form:
https://fyi.org.nz/change request/new?body=netsafe

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our
privacy and copyright policies:
https://fyi.org.nz/help/officers

If you find this service useful as an Official Information officer, please ask your web manager to



link to us from your organisation's OIA or LGOIMA page.



